
Parkland School Connecting 2024

Thursday 8 February 2024

Dear Families and Whānau of Parkland School,

We will be holding our Parent Information “Connecting 2024” on Thursday 15th
February from 4pm - 6pm. It will follow a similar format to last year with classes open
to visit, for you to chat with teachers and for your child/ren to show you around their
classroom. There will be brief information sessions in the hall for each team at the
following times.
Senior Team - hall 4:00-4:15pm
Junior Team - hall 4:30 - 4:45pm
Middle Team - hall 5:00-5:15pm

All classrooms will be open for visits from 4pm-6pm, except during the team’s talk.

The focus of the team talks is to introduce the team to you, who is in which classroom
and how the team runs.

We will have a free sausage sizzle outside Room 9, thanks to the generosity of our PTA.

Sonia Mudgway and Carolyn Jones will be available for any queries you may have.

We look forward to seeing you there.
The Parkland Team


